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Indian Drug Manufacturer’s Association, Telangana State Board in association with Department of 
Pharmaceuticals, Ministry of Chemicals and Fertilizers, Government of India organized a one day 
seminar on “SHIFTING PHARMA INDUSTRY FROM SCHEDULE M TO WHO-GMP 
COMPLIANCE” on 8th December 2017 at Hyderabad. About 150 delegates from Industry and 
academics have attended the seminar. Dr.B.Madhava reddy, Principal, Mrs.K.Pallavi, Asst.professor and 
Seven M. Pharm I year (Pharmaceutics) students have participated in the seminar. 

The programme was inaugurated by Mr.J.Rajamouli, president, IDMA –TS Board and Sk. Janimiya, 
Secretary IDMA –TS Board. Technical sessions were conducted and eminent speakers from Industry and 
academics have enlightened the delegates on guidance on interpretation and application of Good 
Manufacturing Practice and Implementation of Schedule M. Speakers have stressed the importance of 
adoption of Quality management system into the organization.  


